

Year 6 Save the Dates

End of Year Production 'Pirates of The Curry Bean' Monday 15th July – 1.30pm Tuesday 16th July – 5.30pm

Year 6 Leaver's Service St Hilda's Church – Monday 22nd July

Dear parents and carers,

As we are about to embark on a busy end of year here at ACE, we wanted to share some key dates and brief information regarding end of Year 6 events.

We are thrilled to announce that our end of year production this year is entitled 'Pirates of the Curry Bean' which is a swashbuckling adventure full of pirate comedy. We are now in full rehearsal mode and very excited to get started.

Year 6 will be performing on Monday 15th July at 1.30pm, with a second showing on Tuesday 16th July at 5.30pm.

All information regarding ticket booking will be released shortly.

Year 6 will also be working on our annual leavers service, which this year will be held at St Hilda's Church in Ashford. This is for Year 6 families only and seating will be on a first come first served basis. We ask that all Year 6 children are dropped at St Hilda's for 8.30 on this day, with the service starting a little after 8.50am. We will then walk the children back to school when the service is finished.

We look forward to celebrating the end of Year 6's ACE journey with you.

Kind regards,

Year 6 Team